
Dear : 

You are receiving this email because you are one of the residents who had to leave personal items 
behind in the residence halls due to the changing situation related to the Coronavirus pandemic. To 
secure items and to make space for remaining students and for emergency personnel as part of the 
greater pandemic response, all items have been carefully bagged, marked, and stored.   

Until the safer-at-home order is lifted (currently through May 15 for the city of Long Beach and 
greater Los Angeles County; no firm end date for California), we will not be providing access for students 
to return to campus and retrieve items. Once Governor Newsom lifts the order, we will begin to take 
sign-ups for students to retrieve items. We will be communicating to you via email regarding this 
process as well as updating housing.csulb.edu. 

Thank you, and stay well, 

Housing and Residential Life 

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
 

http://housing.csulb.edu/

